
Notice of Public Hearing 
BOROUGH OF ATLANTIC HIGHLANDS 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held for the purpose of receiving 
comments on an application to the County of Monmouth for Open Space Trust Funds 
under the Monmouth County Municipal Open Space Grant Program.  The Borough of 
Atlantic Highlands desires to obtain County Open Space Trust Funds for the Harbor Park 
Tennis and Basketball Court Restoration Project at the Atlantic Highlands Municipal Harbor 
located at 2 Simon Lake Drive, Atlantic Highlands, Monmouth County, New Jersey, Block 95, 
Lots 5&6, for recreation/open space purposes.    
 
The Public Hearing will be held on October 23, 2013 at the Borough Hall, 100 First 
Ave at 7:00pm at which time all persons who may be interested therein will be given an 
opportunity to be heard.  Written comments may also be submitted and will be accepted 
by the Municipal Clerk prior to the hearing date and time. If you wish to attend and 
require a sign language interpreter (voice, TTD and ITY), you can contact the Borough of 
Atlantic Highlands by calling 732-291-1444. 
 
 
 
 


